123 Main Street
White Plains, New York 10601

914*681.8240

2 leworkPower e

January 30, 1985
JPN-85-08

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Changes to the Technical Specifications
Related to Process Piping Penetrating Primary

Containment (JPTS-85-003)

References: 1. PASNY letter, J. P. Bayne to D. B. Vassallo,
dated May 13, 1983 (JPN-83-42), regarding the
same subject.

2. NRC letter, D. B. Vassallo to J. P. Bayne,
dated February 21, 1984, regarding the same
gubject.

3. NYPA letter, J. P. Bayne to D. B. Vassallo,
dated March 20, 1984 (JPN-84-18), regarding
the same subject.

Dear Sir:

Enclosed for filing are three (3) signed originale and nineteen
(19) copies of a document entitled, "Application for Amendment
to Operating License", together with forty (40) copies of
Attachments I and II thereto, comprising a statement of the
proposed changes to Appendix A of the Technical Specifications
and the associated Safety Evaluation.

The Authority previously submitted similar changes to the
Technical Specifications via Reference 1. In that pioposed
amendment, Table 3.7-1 (Process Pipeline Penetrating Primary
Containment) of Appendix A to the Operating License was
corrected to reflect the as-built configuration of the plant.
Subsequent to this submittal, the NRC requested additional
information on this proposed amendment via Reference 2.
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In Reference 3, the Authority withdrew the "Application of
Amendment to Operating License"” since the changes requested in
Reference 1 were to be resubmitted as part of a complete update
to Table 3.7-1 of Appendix A. Due to numerous changes involved
in updating this table, the Authority does not expect to submit
a complete revision in the immediate future. Therefore, the
Authority resubmits the proposed changes to Table 3.7-1 of the
Technical Specifications as presented in Attachment I to the
Application for Amendment to the Operating License with this
letter. The associated Safety Evaluation for the proposed
changes is Attachment II. In addition, this resubmittal
incorporates requested information on the proposed changes. A
complete update of Table 3.7-1 will be forthcoming in a
separate submittal.

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of this application,
with attachments, is being provided to the designated New York
State official.

In accordance with 10 CFR 170.12, a check in the amount of
$150.00 is enclosed as the application fee. The Authority pays
this fee under protest pending a final determination of the
legality of the fee schedule.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed changes,
please contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

Very truly yours,

(kf’l ' {/ (f/(—‘:- /&,’f'.y/’ -

Corbin A. McNeill, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

ENCL.

ce: Office of the Resident Inspector
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093

Mr. J. D, Dunkleberger

Division of Policy Analysis and Planning
New York State Energy Office

Agency Building 2, Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223



